


1. STAFF REPORTS / ITEMS REQUIRING IMMEDIATE ATTENTION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

















2. GENERAL CORRESPONDENCE / NOTIFICATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 



 
To:  Jennifer Hooks  

From:  Gwen Hicks 

CC: Steve Arant, Kenneth Schwab, Krista Flasch, Gail Kirk 

Subject:    Streets and Stormwater Department   

Date:  June 30, 2017 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Please include this item in your notes to council for the next meeting:  
  
 Street Division has completed the resurfacing of Midway Road (257th East 

Avenue), from Kenosha (71st) Street to Houston (81st) Street. This work 
completes the 5th mile of the 2014 GO Bond, Resurface 7 miles of 2-lane arterial 
streets. 
The remaining two miles of street resurfacing under this bond project cannot 
occur until the next bond sale that is scheduled to occur in November 2017. The 
resurfacing of these two miles, Florence (Aspen to Elm) and Jasper (Elm to  Lynn 
Lane) will be scheduled to be started/completed during April/June 2018 
timeframe. 
 

 The next major asphalt project to begin work will be the resurfacing of the Aspen 
Creek Subdivision. This work will start about July 10th and be completed in about 
3-4 weeks. This project is a part of the 2014 GO Bond program.  
 

 Stormwater Division has started the concrete repair work in Central Park 
Estates/Plaza subdivisions which is a part of the 2014 GO Bond program.  At this 
time a completion date cannot be projected due to other priorities that may 
influence the completion of this work. 
 

 Concrete repair of streets in the 6100 Center is ongoing.  
 

 Demolition of house (Hamilton Property) located in the 500 block of New 
Orleans will occur during the week of July 3, 2017.  
 


